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The pretty landscape and the patriotic decorations made 17714 
Feathers Landing Drive a perfect choice for the July Yard of the Month. 
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS
IN CASE OF ANY EMERGENCY DIAL 911

SCHOOLS
Tomball ISD  ............ 281-357-3100, www.tomballisd.net
Willow Creek Elem (K-4)...........................281-357-3080
Northpointe Int (5-6) .................................281-357-3020
Willow Wood Jr (7-8) ................................281-357-3030
Tomball High (9-12) ..................................281-357-3220
Tomball Memorial High School .................281-357-3230
Transportation ............................................281-357-3193

SERVICES
Village Creek Management ..................................Pam Hummel 
Email.....................pam.hummel@crest-management.com 
Phone..........................................281-945-4618, Site Mgr.
Website................................www.Crest-Management.com
Village Creek Board Website...............myvillagecreek.com
Village Creek Website  ...................Unrelated to the Board 
  .......................................VillageCreekCommunity.com
Harris County Animal Control ..................281-999-3191
Lost/Found Pets ......................................... Nextdoor.com
Harris County Veterinary Public Health .....281-999-3191
Municipal District Services (24 hrs) ...........281-290-6503
  ...For water leaks, water outages, water quality, or sewer 
leaks or stoppage. Street lights out & power outages .........   
  .............................  www.centerpointenergy.com/outage
Harris County traffic signal outages ............713-881-3210
Best Trash ...................................................281-313-2378
customerservice@besttrash.com, and www.best-trash.com

Trash and Bulk Waste on both Tuesdays and Fridays
Recycle on Tuesdays only. Recycle only plastics (1-7), steel and 

aluminum cans, cardboard, paper, plastic or paper grocery 
bags, and glass (any color).

Digging? Two days prior to ANY digging in your yard, call 
811 or use http://www.lonestar811.com/

NEWSLETTER
Publisher - Peel, Inc. ...................................512-263-9181
Advertising ......advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
Editor ..................................................Gordon R. Watson
  ... villagecreek@peelinc.com or Watson.g@sbcglobal.net

By Lisa Rawles, Chair 

The Board’s new website at villagecreek.us is quite amazing. Did you know 
that you can go there, click on CONTACT, and send all of the Board 
members a message within a minute? Another option is to send both the 
Board members and the Management Company a message. Either way, 
it is fast and effective.
“No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted.”~Aesop

Do you want to contact the Board?

Social Committee
The Village Creek HOA sponsors five Social Committee family 

events each year with a budget of $10,800.
Led by the Easter Bunny as Grand Marshal, the Easter Parade 

starts the "Parade Celebration." When the procession arrives at the 
pool house, four different egg hunts are waiting for the children 
(depending on their age). Lisa fills over three thousand stuffed plastic 
eggs by herself. Additionally, there are rides and games for everyone.

In late May, "The Pool Grand Opening Party" takes place. 
Highlighted by the season's first swim in our beautiful pool, a Disc 
Jockey provides lively music while residents enjoy a lunch of pizza, 
chips, cookies, and drinks. There are usually about ten games with 
prizes for the kids. Each child receives a gift bag with delightful 
novelties.

"The 4th of July Celebration" begins with a parade where children, 
often assisted by their parents, have decorated their bicycles, tricycles, 
and wagons in a patriotic theme. Judging takes place, and the winner 
in each category wins a gift card. While enjoying pizza, chips, cookies, 
and drinks, a DJ entertains with music. Pool games with prizes take 
place, and there are novelty handouts for everyone.

Children that are starting Kindergarten can meet their new 
principal and a few teachers at the "Back to School Kinder Meet 
and Greet" located at the Splash Pad. The Committee provides crafty 
school supplies that can be decorated and personalized along with 
snacks and drinks. A Party with a "Luau" theme is next with the 
DJ, pizza, snacks, and beverages. Pool games with prizes and novelty 
handouts for everyone add to the fun.

In early December, "Christmas Cookies with Santa" adds to the 
excitement of the Season. Children (and adults) can visit with Santa 
and take pictures while enjoying Christmas music playing in the 
background. Mrs. Claus is always there handing out candy while 
assisting Santa. Cookies, hot chocolate, cold chocolate milk, & 
white milk add to the festivities. Each year about 250 gift bags full 
of books, toys, and candy are given to the children.

Lisa appreciates all the volunteer residents who step up to help out 
with these beautiful events, but her favorite volunteer is her husband, 
Jimmy, who is always by her side.

Of course, none of this can happen without the Board's and 
Community's generous support.
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OUTSMARTING CANCER 
TAKES  LEADING MEDICINE.

At Houston Methodist Cancer Center, our teams of 

nationally recognized specialists are finding new ways 

to outsmart cancer, while delivering the most advanced 

treatments and comprehensive care available. From 

screenings to diagnosis and cutting-edge treatments, our 

leading cancer care is available at all seven locations 

across Greater Houston, so you can focus on healing, 

surviving and thriving.

Visit houstonmethodist.org/outsmartcancer  
or call 281.737.2500 to find a doctor in your area. 

Baytown

Willowbrook

Sugar Land

The Woodlands

Clear Lake

West Houston-Katy

Texas Medical Center

Houston Methodist Cancer Center 
at Willowbrook
18220 State Hwy. 249
Houston, TX 77070



4    Village Creek - August 2019 Copyright © 2019 Peel, Inc.

The Voice

Stacy Cheeseman has been an exceptional volunteer on the 
Village Creek Pool Committee for several years. You will often see 
her at the pool cleaning the deck with a hose, arranging chairs, and 
watching over the operation. She reports that Aquatic Management 
is doing a great job this year. If you have used the new chairs and 
enjoyed the shade from the new blue umbrellas, you can thank 
Stacy for suggesting these to the Board. Stacy was born and raised 
in Anchorage, Alaska. She notices a slight difference in the weather 
here. She and her family have lived in Village Creek since 2010. You 
will often see her running (yes, running) around the lake with her 
family. Stacy and her husband, John, have been married for 12 years 
and have four children. All of their school aged children have been 
homeschooled by Stacy. She is in training for her first marathon in 
January, 2020.

Stacy Cheeseman
Pool Committee Volunteer

 

  
   

 
 

  
 

 
 

• Interior & Exterior Painting

• HardiPlank Replacement

• Wood Replacement 

• Sheetrock Repair

• Interior Carpentry

• Cabinet Painting

• Sheet Rock Insulation

• Pressure Washing 

• Fence Replacement

• Interior & Exterior Door
   Replacements

• Wallpaper & Texture Removal
• Custom Staining                      • Crown Molding

NO MONEY UP FRONT

Commercial/Residential
 ~ FREE ESTIMATES ~

20 Years Experience • References Available

  FULLY INSURED 

• Stucco Repair
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Pool Committee

Architectural Review 
Committee

Landscape Committee

Aquatic Management is our new management company this year. 
Their bid was the lowest and very similar to the last contractor. We are 
pleased that their focus is on safety with several changes made in that 
regard. We have been more than satisfied with their prowess. Our only 
significant failure this year was the ten-year-old (or so) computer at the 
splash pad. Fortunately, with Steven Winter's and a contractor's help, 
we got through that episode with only a few minor glitches and no 
significant downtime. During that failure we learned how to operate 
the splash pad in manual (a nuance the kiddies seemed not to notice).

Aquatic Management made a few pump repairs, and these were 
transparent to the swimmers. We have confirmed the splash pad can 
operate on only one pump.

We have a few ideas for the future including moving the shower 
out where it will be more useable and perhaps adding a new splash 
pad water feature to replace the water cannons which were removed 
several years ago for safety reasons. Additionally, we would like to move 
the chemicals out of the machinery room where they tend to destroy 
everything made of metal. Finally, there are a few control issues which 
we plan to present to the Board.

Gordon Watson, Chair and Stacy Cheeseman, Member

Steven Winter, Chair; Anonymous, Joe Wright, and John Mudd

Sherry Watson Chair, Members: Kristin Jonec and Laura Domangue
The improvements at the Scarlet Forest Drive Reserve area have been 

completed. The relocation of the Iris plants and Day Lilies and the 
installation of Lucky Lantanas and sod have made this a lovely space 
for all residents in that area to enjoy.

Requests for estimates to plant five Bald Cypress trees near the lake 
bridge have gone out.

Residents have suggested to the Committee members that more shade 
trees near the sidewalk around the lake would be a welcome addition. 
Board approval and requests for estimates to add five trees around the 
lake will be made. We hope to add trees as funding permits continuously.

The Committee Members will continue to examine and update the 
improvements recorded in the Landscape Master Plan. The Committee’s 
goal is to always work toward “keeping Village Creek beautiful.”

Fence replacement is the #1 item requested this year and the most 
frequent question coming in on the Village Creek web site, so here 
are some tips for filling out your Exterior Modification Requests 
(also known as ARC requests).

The Board of Directors has approved a standing variance allowing 
the installation of a 6" rot board mounted horizontally at the 
bottom of new fences. This raises the allowable height to 6'6" or 
6'8" with a 2" cap on public-facing fences (those facing the street). 
Also due to a recent rash of orange fences, the Board has approved 
a standing variance allowing Olympic Natural Cedar Tone and 
Clear in addition to the standard Behr Premium Cedar and Clear.

In filing your request, you will need to go to the Crest 
Management website. Here is a link to the EMR section

https://www.crest-management.com/Pages/EMRForm.aspx
You will need to submit the following documents with your 

request:
1. You must attach the Plat drawing of your property with the 

sections of fence to be replaced clearly marked. Be sure to show 
the location of all gates.

2. Please include your contractor's bill of material and project 
description with the request. You may redact any costs or personal 
information if you prefer, this will help the committee to determine 
if the finished fence will be in compliance.

3. If you wish to change any sections of the original fence, such 
as making it longer, shorter or in a different place from the current 
structure, be sure to explain the changes fully.

4. If you don't include "stain" in your request, you will need to 
file a new application when you wish to stain the fence.

The Village Creek Deed Restrictions, Architectural Guidelines, 
and Architectural Policy documents are the governing documents 
for fences in our community. These can be obtained on the Crest 
Management website in the Village Creek community section.

 We realize this new system is a change in the way things used 
to be done and some residents may have problems using a totally 
online system. If you have an issue or need help with your request, 
please feel free to contact me directly. I will be more than happy 
to assist you in this process.

Steven Winter (713) 724-6576
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The Minimalist GardenerMeet the Board

By Flint SageGreg Davis, currently serving as the Vice President of the Village 
Creek Board, moved to Village Creek in 2015. Before that he had a 
ten-year stay in Washington State. The family chose Village Creek due 
in part to its proximity to the local computer company where Greg 
has worked for over 25 years and is currently a senior manager of an 
R&D group.

 Born and raised in Tennessee, Greg and his family moved to 
Houston in 1979 to pursue his career. He and his wife Carolyn share 
their home with a rescued dog named Eddie. Among their favorite 
amenities in our community are the walking paths, where you will 
often find them walking Eddie.

Village Creek elected Greg to the board in 2017, and he is very 
conscientious about attending board meetings. Though he has been 
involved in the computer industry his entire career, Greg has no interest 
in social media and prefers engaging with people more directly. During 
his career, he had extensive training in public speaking and enjoys 
addressing groups, both large and small. Board Member Greg generally 
supports proposals intended to improve the community and is less 
concerned with the initial cost of the projects and more concerned 
with the value they add to our neighborhood and our homes. He favors 
adding improving the walking trail around the lake and resolving the 
standing water issues in the overgrown community forest areas.

Trees: Mature trees and bushes will need an inch of water every 
one to two weeks to stay alive. If your trees are in lawns, you will 
need to add a bit more water, as they are competing with the 
lawn for moisture. Younger trees will need even more water to 
keep their roots in moist soil. Do a slow soaking a few feet from 
the trunk to a foot or two beyond the canopy (outermost leaves). 
Summer is not a good month to plant trees or bushes unless you 
are willing to water them daily. Hint: Never buy a plant in the 
summer and let it sit in the sun outside. It will surely die of thirst.

Lawns: Arrange to keep the mower clippings on the lawn. 
They act as fertilizer and add organics to our concrete-like clay 
soil. Maybe someday, earthworms will be attracted to our yards.

Vegetables: August is the time to plant southern peas, okra, 
and peppers. In general, though, it is the worst month to plant 
most things. It is too hot!

Fall Color: If you want fall color, this is the time to plant 
marigolds and petunias. If using seeds, start them in a shady part 
of the yard. They will need daily water.

Mulch: Mulch keeps water in, keeps the heat out, and 
significantly reduces the need for weeding. Keep mulch six inches 
or so away from the tree and bush trunks. Lay down a minimum of 
three thicknesses of newspapers under the mulch. Wet the papers 
to keep them from blowing away before mulching.

Roses: Expect roses to look quite bad by late summer. In August, 
cut back between ¼ and 1/3 of the bush. Fertilize each rose with 
½ pound of ammonium sulfate in mid-August. Distribute the 
fertilizer around the drip line. If no blooms appear in the first 
week of September, add a second application. Water thoroughly 
after pruning and fertilizing.

2019 was a great year for tomatoes, but don’t expect them to 
last into July and August. They like heat but not as much heat 
as Tomball gets. In general, the smaller tomatoes do better than 
the large.

Fruit Trees: According to Texas Gardener Magazine, this is 
the month to stop fertilizing all fruit trees. I cannot say enough 
positive things about our Celeste fig tree this year: tasty and 
abundant figs. 

GO GREEN

Receive your newsletter in your inbox
For details go to

www.PEELinc.com
and click the RESIDENTS tab
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, 
Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with 
this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content 
are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be 
taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Voice is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned by 
any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the approval of any 
homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to replace 
any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any homeowners association 
or organization. At no time will any source be allowed to use The Voice contents, or 
loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, 
print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, 
commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, 
under penalty of law without written or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The 
information in the newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

 Year   Baby  House  Pet  Yard

 Born   Sitting  Sitting  Sitting      Work        Phone

Aidan Caudle     2005 ..........................★ ........ ★..................... 713-806-6924

Zachary Caudle   2005 ............................ .........★............★..... 713-806-6924

Kaylee Caudle*   2005 ........★................. .........★..................... 713-806-6924

Tucker Golden*R 2003 .......★................ ..........★.......................832-652-9003

Sarah Plaxco*+~R 2000 .......★.............★ ...........★........................832-651-1462

Travis Plaxco*+~R 2003 .......★.............★ ..........★.......................832-651-1462

* CPR Training + First Aid Training ~ Baby-sitting Course

R Has References MH Mother's Helper

ATTENTION TEENAGERS
The Teenage Job Seekers listing service is offered free of charge to all 

Village Creek teenagers seeking work. Teens who live in Village Creek 
should submit their information to villagecreek@peelinc.com by the 
5th of each month for publication in the following month’s issue. You 
must be age 13 to 19 to be on the list. Please include any certifications, 
training, and what type of job you would like to do. Note that there 
is a yard work category now. Please update your information yearly.

Teenage Job Seekers

Not Available 
Online

Your Community at 
Your Fingertips 5:23 pm

Download the Peel, Inc. iPhone App
to recieve and read your newsletter

www.peelinc.com
512.263.9181
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©2019 Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC. Better Homes and Gardens® is a registered trademark of Meredith Corporation licensed to Better Homes and 
Gardens Real Estate LLC.  Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing Opportunity.  Each Franchise is Independently Owned and Operated.

281-610-5402
Office: 281-444-5140

kara.puente@garygreene.com
www.KaraPuente.com

Kara Puente
#1 VILLAGE CREEK REALTOR®

Village Creek Sales Specialist

Most people buy their first home with dreams that someday they’ll be able to afford something 
bigger. If you suspect the time for you to move up is soon, you’re in luck. With housing prices in 
our area, it’s likely that you’ll be able to sell your home and move up. 

Let’s get together and turn your dreams into reality. They’re not as far out of reach as they once 
may have seemed. Contact me today!

Big Dreams About 
Moving Up



STAY SEASONABLY 
COMFORTABLE WITH

AIR OF TOMBALL

Servicing All Makes & Models • Senior Citizen/Military 
DiscountFamily Owned & Operated • Annual Preventative 

Maintenance Contracts10 Year Parts & Labor Warranty Available 
Real Estate Inspections

Air Conditioning • Heating • Refrigeration
Residential • Commercial

www.AirofTomball.com

SUPER HIGH 
EFFICIENT 
VARIABLE 

SPEED SYSTEMS

UP TO $2500 IN 
REBATES PER SYSTEM 

REPLACEMENT
AVAILABLE

Valid for a limitedtime only and 
subject to change without notice

Licensed Insured & Bonded
Lic #TACLBO14135E
Lic #TACLA78210C

BOOK YOUR SERVICE ANYTIME! CALL OR GO ONLINE
 www.airoftomball.com • 281-370-4999



UP TO $2500 IN REBATES
PER SYSTEM REPLACEMENT AVAILABLE

BOOK YOUR SERVICE ANYTIME! CALL OR GO ONLINE
Valid for a limitedtime only!

 www.airoftomball.com 

281-370-4999

$54.95
Complete A/C

Inspection
Additional Units

$49.95 Each
Valid on Residential Jobs Only. With 
Coupon. Not ValidSundays, Holidays, 
after hours, With any other offer or 

coupon. Expires 10/31/19

$20
OFF
Diagnosis

Valid on Residential Jobs Only. 
With Coupon. Not ValidSundays, 
Holidays, after hours, With any 

other offer or coupon.
Expires 10/31/19

$65
OFF

Any Repair Over 
$300

Valid on Residential Jobs Only. With 
Coupon. Not ValidSundays, Holidays, 
after hours, With any other offer or 

coupon. Expires 10/31/19

$100 OFF

$250 OFF

Purchase & Installation 
Of Any HVAC Equipment

or

Purchase & Installation 
Of Any HVAC System 

Valid on Residential Jobs Only. With 
Coupon. Not ValidSundays, Holidays, 
after hours, With any other offer or 

coupon. Expires 10/31/19


